
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) of Professional Services: 
 

PARKS, RECREATION, AND OPEN SPACE PLAN UPDATE  

 
The city is asking for qualified consultant is to submit an electronic copy of your proposal by 5:00 
p.m. on Friday, June 4, 2021 to sam.crummett@cityofbg.org 

 
 
SUMMARY 

 
The City of Battle Ground is seeking to identify a qualified firm with demonstrated professional experience 
in parks planning to complete an update of the Battle Ground Comprehensive Parks, Recreation & Open 
Space Plan. Battle Ground is a rapidly growing community in central Clark County, Washington. Battle 
Ground’s Parks Plan was created in 2008, and minimally updated in 2015. The Parks Plan provides a 
detailed planning framework to help meet the park related needs associated with the community’s 
growth. The Plan’s purpose is to identify a vision for Battle Ground’s park, open space, and trail system 
over a 20-year planning horizon and to present recommendations for achieving that vision. The Plan 
inventories and evaluates existing park and recreation areas; assesses the need for additional park land, 
greenways, trails and recreation facilities; establishes direction for operations and maintenance; and 
offers specific policies and recommendations to achieve the goals and objectives.  

The project timeline is from July 2021 to July 2022. 
 
CITY OF BATTLE GROUND 
 
City of Battle Ground is located in the heart of Clark County, Washington, just four miles east of 
Interstate 5. The community lies between the Pacific Ocean and the Cascade Mountains, providing 
citizens and visitors with scenic and pristine landscapes. The City has seen tremendous growth 
through the last 20 years. It currently consists of approximately 8.6 square miles, has a current 
population of 22,180 people, and is expected to grow to 38,443 by 2035.  
 
TO VIEW FULL RFP PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT 
https://www.cityofbg.org/869/Parks-Plan 
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